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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents, 
  
Bringing Out The Inner Genius - What support do children need from teachers and parents to develop the cognitive 
skills, values, attitudes and attributes needed for lifetime success? Here are some ideas to help your child become a 
high performer: 
  
Think Right 

● If children get stuck at something, don’t sort it out​. Ask “How could you do this?” “Have you done anything 
similar before?” “What did you do then?” This helps them develop their own learning ideas and makes them 
much less likely to say they can’t do things. 

● B​uild big picture thinking.​ Ask “What would happen if … it never got dark/the rivers ran dry/ everyone 
ignored the law?” A key characteristic of students labelled as gifted is their ability to see how learning connects 
to the wider world. 

● Build imagination​. Ask “How would you weigh a giraffe/rhinoceros/ bridge/house/star?” 
● Creativity builds learning capability and is vital for high performance. 
● Develop critical or logical thinking.​ Ask ‘Why do you think … bread goes mouldy if you don’t freeze it/babies 

cry/ leaves fall when autumn comes?” The ability to deduct, hypothesise, reason and seek evidence is probably 
the characteristic most associated with academic success. 

● Help them monitor their own progress​. Ask: “What do you need to be able to do this? How can you check 
you’re on track? How can you tell whether you are doing it right?” This is the key to maximising thinking skills. 

  
Behave Right 

● Intellectual confidence​ ~ This is a “can do” approach to learning, even when it’s hard. If a child says they are 
no good at something, say: “I know you can learn how to do this if you work at it.” 

● Open-mindedness​ ~ Being open to new ideas is the hallmark of an advanced learner. Start with being 
open-minded yourself so you model what it’s like to be receptive to ideas that differ from your own. 

● Curiosity​ ~ Children ask lots of questions if you answer them. The desire to know more – curiosity – is at the 
heart of all learning. The more curious children are, the better they do at school and in life. 

● Practise​ ~ It’s the only way to get good at something. Make sure it is regular, deliberate and planned, working 
towards achievable incremental goals. Practise what you can’t do well. 

● Perseverance​ ~ To keep going when it’s tough is the most important behaviour in high performance. With 
younger children you can talk about what would happen if no one persevered – the farmer who didn’t bother to 
harvest his crops, the builder to finish the house, the surgeon to complete the operation. With older ones, 
encourage a sense of pride in what they do so that they are motivated to persevere. 

 
Good luck as you continue to bring out the inner genius! 
 
Steven Jones 
Principal 

The Community of OLMC is Safe and Respectful 

 

 

https://www.skoolbag.com.au/parentinstructions.pdf
http://www.olmcwenty.org.au/
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UPCOMING DATES  NEWSLETTER  NOTES HOME 

Week 8 
Fri:​  Mass - Yrs  5 & 6 
 

Week 9 
Mon:​  9am Assembly - 6G prayer 
Tue: ​ ​ ​8:15am Morning Workout (Yr4-Yr6) 
Wed:​  8:15am Morning Workout (K-Yr3) 
Fri:​ Stage 3 Touch 
 

Week 10 
Mon: ​9:15am Assembly-6G 
Tue: ​ ​ ​8:15am Morning Workout (Yr4-Yr6) 
Wed:​  8:15am Morning Workout (K-Yr3) 
Thu:​  9:30am​ ​Year 5 & 6 Surf Education Talk 

 Have you subscribed to our     
Newsletter on the school    
website yet? 
 
We are asking our families to      
please subscribe to our    
newsletter via our Webpage to     
continue to receive our    
newsletters. To do this please     
click to the link ​and fill in your        
details. From here you can     
update your email and an     
option to unsubscribe.  

 Today 
● Yr1 Riverside Theatre 

Excursion 
● 4G - Miss Mikhael Leave 

 
Last Friday 

● Yr2 Movie Rewards 
 

Last Thursday 
● Yr 6 Reflection Day 

 
 

MERIT AWARDS 

KB Adelaide, Krisha  4B Bracston, Clara  

KG Jessica, Jeyaan  4G Sophia, Sajin  

1B Sienna, Luke  5B Bradley, Elisha  

1G Dennis, Elouise 5G Malith, Anthony  

2B No awards presented. 6B Leah, Elizabeth  

2G Mason, Hannah  6G Zac, Shuvani  

3B Veer, Alessandra  CA No awards presented. 

3G Jasmine, Ethan  PE No Awards given  
 
 

STAR CARD AWARDS 

Gold Awards:   
 
Jad ▪ Jolenta ▪ Alexander ▪ Thomas ▪ Stella ▪ Osean ▪ Miranda ▪ Jayden ▪ Joseph ▪ Mahalia ▪ Hansikaa ▪ Ruby ▪ Abigail 
▪ Hannah  
 

Opal Awards:  
 
Alyna ▪ Taliah ▪ Thabeesh ▪ Brandon ▪ David ▪ Anthony ▪ Peter ▪ Alessandra ▪ Veer  
 

Platinum Awards:  
 
Aaron ▪ Reuben ▪ Ashley ▪ Kruti ▪ Emma  
 

Principal’s Awards:  
 
Isabella ▪ Manav  
 
Diamond Awards: 
 
Gabriella ▪ Caitlyn  

 

http://scprod.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.au/en/Community/Newsletters


 

SCHOOL UNIFORM  STAFFING UPDATE 

All students are to commence 
wearing summer uniforms in Term 
Four.  Please refer to the attached 
links for ​Uniform expectations and 
ordering procedures​.  A reminder 
that orders must be received by 
Wednesday 4pm to be delivered to 
school Thursday.  Please take 
particular note of the expectations 
regarding hairstyles.  Once again 
there are many items of lost 
property with no names on them. 

 A number of staff will be commencing long service leave at the end of this               
week for the remainder of Term 3 (and into Term 4). 
 
● Miss Vivian Mikhael will be on leave in Weeks 9 and 10 - Mrs Kay               

Massey-Hale will teach Year 4 Gold 
● Mrs Bernadette Nolan will be on leave from Week 9 Term 3 until the end of                

Week 1 Term 4. During Mrs Nolan’s leave Mrs Kath Noble has been             
appointed by Catholic Education, Diocese of Parramatta as the Acting          
Religious Education Coordinator and Stage 3 Leader. 

● Mrs Elisa Speranza will be on leave from Tuesday Week 9 Term 3 until the               
end of Week 1 Term 4. During Mrs Speranza’s absence Miss Katie-Marie            
Knight has been appointed the acting Coordinator. 

 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE  STUDENT WORKBOOKS 

We have achieved our school goal of having all children          
complete the Premier’s Reading Challenge in 2018.       
Congratulations to the final group of children who        
completed the challenge: Sabrina, Leah, Harini,      
Ashlee, Eleni, Matthew, Faith, Chanel, Georgia,      
Rebecca, Mellissa, Elizabeth, Mary and Anne. 

 This Friday students workbooks will     
be sent home for the weekend.      
Please take a moment to sit with your        
child(ren) and ask them to talk you       
through their work. All workbooks     
must be returned to school on      
Monday. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Our 2018 School Photo Day will be on ​Monday 22 October​. This year parents will be able to place their orders online                      
by visiting the ​Photographer’s Website and using the code ​459L18​. Cash payments can also be made but will only be                    
accepted on the day. Family portraits can also be ordered online by 12:00pm on the day before photo day otherwise                    
they will need to be paid in cash using the red envelope and given to the photographers on the day. Please refer to the                        
attachment at the end of the newsletter and the Photographer’s Website for details about all photo options. All                  
students are to wear full summer school uniform on this day. 

 

SCHOOL GARDENS 

Parents are asked to ensure that toddlers stay out of the gardens, especially the gardens along the Year 2/Library                   
building. Not only is this quite dangerous for the children, they are destroying and not assisting the growth of the                    
plants. 

 

P&F NEWS 

School Band Music Showcase 
Congratulations to all the School Band children who performed in the music showcase last night. To get up and                   
perform in front of a large group of people takes courage. Your practise and lessons have paid off and you all sounded                      
amazing. Thank you to Miss Margaret for your patience in teaching our children these valuable skills and to all the                    
parents who support our school band not only last night, but every Friday morning, by getting them to school so they                     
can practise. 
 
Second Hand Uniform 
The Second hand uniform shop has a large number of boys’ shorts in stock. If your son has grown over the winter 
months, come in and see if we can help. The Second Hand Uniform Shop is open on Monday afternoon from 2:45pm. 
If you have any donations for the Second-Hand uniform shop, please send them in to the office. 
 

This column is compiled by the P&F. If you have any queries or wish to contribute,  
please email olmcwenty@parra.catholic.edu.au and attention it to P&F Communications. 

 
 

http://www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.au/Enrol/Uniform
http://www.olmcwentworthville.catholic.edu.au/Enrol/Uniform
https://www.donwoodphotography.com.au/


 

 

 




